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        July 13, 2021 

 

REPLY TO: 6WQ-PO  

 

Mr. Jeff True  

All-American Ruidoso Downs, LLC  

Post Office Box 449  

Ruidoso Downs, New Mexico 88346  

 

Re: Notice of Intent (NOI) to Discharge to Waters of the United States  

 Permit  No. NMG010065 

 

Dear Mr. Jeff True, 

 

The NOI for permit coverage under the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System General 

Permit for Discharges from Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations in New Mexico (No. NMG01000) 

dated September 1, 2016, and the nutrient management practices submitted for your facility have been 

determined to be complete. Enclosed is a copy of the proposed terms of the Nutrient Management Plan 

to be incorporated into the permit. 

 

Any comments you wish to make may be submitted in writing within the 30-day Public Notice period. 

After all comments have been received, the Agency will make a final decision regarding coverage of 

your facility under the general permit. If appropriate, your facility will be granted coverage under the 

general permit upon written notification by the Agency. If you have any questions, please contact 

William F. Cooper of my staff by telephone at: (214) 665-6443, or by email at: 

cooper.williamf@epa.gov. 

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

 

        Maria L. Martinez  

Chief 

Permitting & Water Quality Branch 
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